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 ELECTRONICS

TECHNICAL BULLETIN
Date: September 15, 2000
NO.: 2000-14

TITLE: 400si - Revision to D8BRI Card

The purpose of this Technical Bulletin is to inform all Samsung 400si dealers that a
revision was made to the D8BRI card.  All cards with serial numbers 2BHB21**** or
higher contain the revision.

The revision was made because it had been discovered that the D8BRI card could
introduce low volume noise onto single line ports. (D16SL and D24SL cards).
It is only the D8BRI cards with serial numbers 2BHB14**** and lower that create this
effect.

If noise on a single line port, has been isolated to the 400si system, check to see if
there is a D8BRI card installed in the system.  If this card has a serial number beginning
with 2BHB14 or lower please contact Samsung Technical Support to obtain a
replacement.

If you have any questions about this or any other Technical bulletins please contact
Technical support by phone at 1-800-737-7008 or by email at
techsupportmiami@sta.samsung.com.


